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 I am glad to be back to another year of service in the fellowship of Al-Anon. 

As your Presentation Coordinator for the current panel, it continues to be my honor 

to represent your needs and concerns for the next three years. Since our meeting at 

the Summer AWSC, I have nothing new to report to you. 

 As I mentioned before, I was the Literature Coordinator and E-Meeting Host 

Coordinator for New York North. I have been a Group Representative and District 

Representative for District 26 for fourteen years. It has been my joy and privilege 

to be a part of this loving family group, and I continue to look forward to being 

with everyone virtually or in person over the course of this three year appointment. 

 What does a Presentation Coordinator actually do? It is my “job” to solicit 

suggestions for skits and performances to present at our yearly assemblies in the 

spring and fall of each year. I have reviewed a slew of skits, scripts, and 

presentations, and I get the fun task of deciding on the ones that can be acted out 

(with group participation) in front of our attendees at the annual assemblies. This 

past assembly, our talented group did a rendition of “The Wizard of Oz” with an 

Al-Anon flavor. These presentations relate to our service in Al-Anon; with a 

mixture of laughter, comedy, and dramatic flair, everyone comes away with a 

sense of accomplishment and purpose that we can all apply to our individual 

journeys in the fellowship of Al-Anon. I am hoping to recruit a few members to 

participate with me in the skit we will be doing at the Fall Assembly. 

 Once again, I continue to thank everyone for your support and appreciation 

of what we do as an officer or coordinator in New York North. I look forward to 

getting to know more of our newcomers in the program, and I relish a reunion with 

those of us in the program with years of experience, strength, and hope to share 

with those around us. 

 

With an attitude of gratitude, 

Mike R. 

 


